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AGRICULTURAL 1 Litre

AMBUSH7 480EC

Emulsifiable Concentrate Insecticide

For Use on Greenhouse Ornamentals,
Tomatoes and Cucumbers

WARNING:  Eye and Skin Irritant

CAUTION         POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Store above 0EC

GUARANTEE:  permethrin 480 g per litre

REGISTRATION NUMBER  25681  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

ZENECA Agro, a business of ZENECA Corp.
250-3115 12th Street N.E.
Calgary, Alberta T2E 7J2

Distributed by:
Plant Products Co. Ltd.

314 Orenda Road
Brampton, Ontario L6T 1G1 I98/A-1



AMBUSH 480 EC is a synthetic pyrethroid insecticide of low
mammalian toxicity.  It is a fast-acting stomach and contact
insecticide with no systemic or fumigant effect.  It is
recommended for control of whiteflies on greenhouse ornamentals,
tomatoes and cucumbers.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May be harmful if swallowed,
absorbed through the skin or inhaled. Causes eye and skin
irritation.  Avoid splashing concentrate in eyes or on hands or
clothing.  Avoid breathing vapours or spray mist.  Wear long
sleeve shirt, long pants, chemical resistant gloves and goggles
during mixing/loading, clean-up and repair. Wear a respirator
with an organic vapour cartridge when applying the product. Do
not reenter treated areas until 12 hours after treatment.  If
early reentry into treated areas is required, workers must wear
long sleeve shirt, long pants, chemical resistant gloves and a
respirator with an organic vapour cartridge.

This product is very toxic to fish.  Do not contaminate ponds,
lakes, streams or rivers during sprayer filling operations or
while spraying. This product is very toxic to bees; avoid
spraying when bees are foraging.

FIRST AID

DANGER - This product contains a Petroleum Distillate, therefore,
if swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Get medical attention
immediately.  If patient is unconscious, give him air.  If
splashed in eyes, wash with plenty of clean water.  If on skin,
wash with soap and water. If inhaled, remove victim to fresh air,
apply respiration if required and seek medical attention
immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

This product contains petroleum distillate.  Treat
symptomatically for ingestion and/or skin and eye contact.  Do
not induce vomiting.

EMERGENCY NUMBER

All hours, 1-800-327-8533 (FASTMED) ONLY for health and
environmental information.



STORAGE

Store in a cool, dry, well ventilated area away from foodstuffs
and out of the reach of children and animals.  Keep product from
freezing.

SPILL CLEANUP

Wear appropriate protective equipment (gloves, glasses, apron)
when attempting to clean up the spill.  If the container is
leaking, secure leak and place the container into a drum or heavy
gauge plastic bag.  Contact ZENECA Agro (see EMERGENCY TELEPHONE
NUMBER) for further information.

For spills and leaks; contain the liquid with dikes of inert
material (soil, clay, kitty litter etc.).  Absorb the spill onto
inert material and shovel into a sealable waste container.

On hard surfaces - sprinkle spill area with detergent and scrub
in a small quantity of water with a coarse broom.  Let stand 10
minutes then absorb onto an inert material and shovel into the
waste container.

On soil - remove the top 15 cm of soil in the spill area and
replace with fresh soil.  Dispose of all waste including scrub
bush in accordance with provincial requirements.  For more
information on the disposal of waste and the clean up of spills,
contact the Provincial Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

DISPOSAL

Rinse the empty container thoroughly and add the rinsings to the
spray mixture in the tank.  Follow provincial instructions for
any required additional cleaning of the container prior to its
disposal.  Make the empty container unsuitable for further use. 
Dispose of container in accordance with provincial requirements.
 For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product and
the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory Agency
or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offense under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE



GREENHOUSE ORNAMENTALS:  Aspidistra, Begonia, Boston Fern,
Chrysanthemums, Cordyline, Dieffenbachia, Draceana, Ficus,
Fuchsia, Geranium, Gerbena, Impatiens, Petunias, Philodendron,
Poinsettias, Roses, Sanseveria, and Spider plants:  Greenhouse
Whitefly - Mix 21 mL of AMBUSH 480EC in 100 L water.  Apply to
cover all foliage thoroughly.  Repeat application as necessary to
maintain control.  Although no damage has been recorded, it is
advisable to keep spray off open blooms in greenhouses. 
Chrysanthemum Leafminer - Mix 21 mL of AMBUSH 480EC in 100 litres
of water.  Apply using conventional spraying equipment when
insect populations develop.  Repeat applications weekly as
needed.
GREENHOUSE TOMATOES AND CUCUMBERS:  Greenhouse Whitefly - Mix 21
mL of AMBUSH 480EC in 100 L water.  Apply to cover all foliage
thoroughly.  Repeat application as necessary to maintain control.
 May be applied up to 1 day before harvest of tomatoes and
cucumbers.
NOTE FOR GREENHOUSE USE:  Do not mix AMBUSH 480EC with other
pesticides, as many plant varieties may respond differently to
mixtures of chemicals.  On waxy leaf ornamentals, the use of a
spreader sticker may improve the effectiveness of AMBUSH.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

Contents manufactured in U.K.                 

AMBUSH is a registered trademark of Zeneca Limited, England.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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